MAY 2022 NEWSLETTER

I will be putting the Consumer Confidence Water Report on
the website very soon. If you need a hard copy, please request
one from the city office and we can mail you one or you may
come and pick one up between 8am and 4pm, Monday through
Friday.

The city council has hired Jeff Scheele to be the city’s new
Compliance Officer/Zoning administrator. Most projects
within the city require an approved building permit. Jeff will
be the new contact. You may print off building permit
applications online or you can pick one up in the city office.
Jeff will also be writing up any violations around town
according to the city ordinance book. Jeff can be reached at
785-452-8079. Congratulations Jeff!!

By the time you get this newsletter, city dump days will be
rolling along. Please take advantage of this free event starting
Saturday April 30 through Sunday May 8th to get rid of junk
and things you don’t want or need any longer. Tires will be
accepted, just make sure the rims are not left on please. No
items with Freon will be accepted. This is for City residents
only.
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